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Dear Parents & Carers,
End of term letter - May 2023

Students first: raising standards and transforming lives

As we draw to the end of another half term, I am writing to thank you for all that you do to support your children
and their education. Putting our students first is our priority and I truly value our partnership between home and
school for the benefit of your children. We look forward to welcoming all students back to school on Monday 5
June 2023, arriving before 8.20am for a prompt start in tutor rooms.

Year 11
I am delighted with the way in which our students in year 11 have started their GCSE examinations. Their positive
and purposeful approach to this culmination of their studies is credit to their commitment, and your support. We
will share further information about how we will celebrate with year 11 at the end of examinations in due course.

Uniform and equipment
I am pleased that our students take pride in wearing their uniform. Please could I ask for your continued support
in ensuring that your child is properly dressed every day, with a particular focus on school ties and correct
footwear, as sanctions will be issued to ensure our standards are met. Please make contact if you would benefit
from support through our hardship fund. Please also note that students are expected to bring a bag and their
planner, plus writing equipment, to school every day

Thank you to our staff
Our staff team work tirelessly for our students and I extend my thanks to them for their commitment and
professionalism. I wish our team, and you, a safe and restful holiday and we look forward to welcoming our
students back to school before 8.20am on Monday 5 June 2023.

Yours faithfully,

Mark Robinson
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